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“Ted Hopkins was an outstanding citizen and public servant, a person we all treasured. He

approached every issue in a thoughtful, deliberative way. Ted loved Allegany County and we

are fortunate to have had his service. I'm going to miss him,” said Senator Cathy Young.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/catharine-young/landing

